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Mr. Michael Woods, Executive Director 
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RE: Request to Revise Fiscal Year (FY) 2023/24-2027/28 Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP)  

Dear Mr. Woods: 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) requests Lake-Sumter MPO amend the FY 
2023/24-2027/28 TIP as described below.   

Project #452074-2 is a new project to add to the TIP in FY 25.  This project is part of 
improvements along I-75 funded through the Moving Florida Forward program.  This 
project will be delivered using the design-build method and will construct auxiliary lanes 
on I-75 from south of SR 44 to SR 200. 

A railroad/utilities phase has been added to project #427056-1 in FY 25.  This project is 
on SR 50 from CR 565 to CR 565A.  This requires an amendment to the TIP to add this 
phase so federal funds to be used on the project can be authorized.   

Please use the information in the table below to revise the TIP accordingly: 

FM # Project 
Description

Project 
Limits

Length Phase Fund 
Source

Amount FY

452074-2 I-75
Improvements

South of 
S.R. 44  
to S.R. 200 

21.169 
miles 

Prior 

PD&E 

Costs 

DIH 

$ 25,414,117 

$         8,371 

<2025

2025
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PE 

ROW 

RRU 

DSB 

Total

MFF 
DIH 

DIH 

MFF 

DEM 
DIH 
DS 
MFF 

FY 25

$  3,028,715 
$     250,000 
$  3,278,715 

$     100,000 
$  5,550,000 
$   5,650,000 

$  2,492,000 

$     250,000 
$     257,250 
$     122,953 
$220,132,254
$220,762,457

$232,191,543
427056-1 SR 50/SR 33 CR 565 

(Villa City to 
CR 565A 
(Montevista)

2.096 
miles 

RRU ACNP $   4,000,000 2025

As always, feel free to contact the Liaison Group at D5-MPOLiaisons@dot.state.fl.us if 
you would like to discuss further. 

Sincerely,  

Chuck Koppernolle 
MPO Liaison  

c:  Jon Scarfe, FDOT 
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